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15/07/2013 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5 and Year 6 children 

 

It has come to my attention that a number of the children in Year 5 and Year 6 have their own Youtube 

account and are posting videos of question and answer sessions on the internet.  Other children have also 

commented upon the videos. 

 

It concerns me that a number of these videos are of an inappropriate sexual nature, share the child’s 

identify or could be considered to be of a threatening/bullying nature. 

 

I am also aware that younger siblings are present in the vicinity when this inappropriate material is being 

filmed. 

 

The level of concern is so high that I have contacted the Police who will arrange for an officer to visit the 

school to investigate the matter further. 

 

I am sure that there are a number of children that this issue does not concern, however please could I ask 

all parents/carers to reinforce the messages given to your children today about behaviour on the internet. 

 

I hope that you understand the severity of the concerns and that you support school in helping to keep 

your children safe and of trouble whilst on line. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

  

 
 

 


